From: Christine Hereward _

Sent: 29 January 2019 22:08

To: NoraAndreea.Constantinescu @camden.gov.uk; Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea;
nora.Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk

Cc: Masterson, Helen

Subject: 2018/5699/P - Flat 6, 135 Haverstock Hill

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms Constantinescu,
| act for the Freeholder of this block and write to object to the current planning application.
We have reviewed the Applicants’ Acoustics Report, by Auracle Acoustics, and taken specialist advice.

We submit that the Applicants Acoustics Report includes some fundamental errors/omissions. Therefore,
its conclusions cannot be relied upon.

In particular: -

1. Acalculation error has arisen from the way the manufacturer’s noise data for the equipment has
been used, and there is uncertainty over assumptions about acoustic screening.

2. Other elements require further explanation, such as the method used to determine the
background sound level and the operating mode of the plant.

| appreciate that as the 21 days period is still running you may not yet have received the comments of
Environmental Health. It may be useful if we could speak once there has been a review of the Applicants’
Acoustics Report.

Regards,
Christine Hereward

ch@hereward-solicitors.com
Tel: 07900 424640
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